
 
December 17, 2009 
Circular No. 058-2009    
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
In Your Office 
 
 
                                                                                Attention: Enforcement Officer 
                                                                                Reference: Circular No. 8-2009  
                                                             (Lines of Credit received from  

Correspondents)  
 
 
 
Dear General Manager: 
 
Please be advised that, starting today, we rescind until new notice the provisions of the 
referred Circular, regarding monthly information requests of lines of credit received from 
correspondents.  
 
We are grateful to the Manager for giving the staff under his charge the pertinent 
instructions for the observance of this circular. 
 
Attentively, 
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond  
Superintendent  
 
 
 
This document is a translation of the original Spanish document. 
 
 
Iris Stella Saied Torrijos 
Authorized Public Translator 
Resolution TP-125 of September 20, 1999 


